
From: scheinuk@speakeasy.net
To: City Council
Subject: 12th Ave NE - Please, no.
Date: Sunday, September 25, 2016 2:06:45 PM

In regard to the rezoning recommendation – I don’t see why it is necessary to take half the
 block of streets north of 155th.  Our block – 12th NE between 155th and 158th – has
 improved slowly over the years.  People have put money into their homes.   If you have to,
 maybe take a house or two closest to 155th although those people are not going to be happy
 about it either.  I just don’t like to see the neighborhood changed and I don’t want to live next
 door to a yoga studio or more likely a marijuana store.  Please reconsider.
 
Judy Scheinuk
15551 12th Ave NE
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